

## Encourage the development of wisdom

13<sup>th</sup> March 2017

## Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> March – Year 4 Parent Lunch

Dear Parents / Carers,

The Year 4 parent lunch is being held on Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> March at Midday.

The cost of a school lunch to parents will be £3.00. This includes a main course and a dessert and should be paid to the school office on or before the day of the lunch. If you would like to come along please complete the slip below. Alternatively you can call the school office on (01665) 576612 or email melissa.gilroy@northumberland.gov.uk to confirm.

Please let the school know by Friday 17<sup>th</sup> March at the latest.

We will look forward to seeing you there.

Kind Regards

Melissa Gilroy
School Administrator

RECEPTION PARENT LUNCH – WEDNESDAY MARCH 22nd 2017

Child's Name

Parents Name / Names

I would like to attend the Reception Parent Lunch at Midday on 22<sup>nd</sup> March 2017.

If you have any special dietary requirements please give details



